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My Dear Colleagues,

You are already aware of the fact that the college is closed by Govt. of Assam as a

precautionary step to prevent outbreak of Corona Virus (COVID-l9). As end term

examinations are knocking at the door and lot of coursos to be covered, teachers are requested to

take classes through on-line platform for the benefit of the students.

Looking forward for active co-operation from all of you.
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